
 
 

RFP Invitation 
 

Oroville Union High School District Nutrition Department is pleased to announce the 

posting of the 2025-2026 Requests for Proposal (RFP) for groceries, dairy, produce, 

bread, meats, and non-food items. The RFPs are due on or before July 25, 2025 at 

5:00pm.  

Completed RFPs must be submitted via email to the Food Service Director, Nanci 

Miramontes at nmiramontes@ouhsd.net 

 Interested vendors are referred to the Oroville Union High School District Food 

Services website https://www.ouhsd.org/departments/food-service for details, 

instructions, and submittal due date. 

 All RFPs received on or before Friday July 25, 2025 by 5:00pm will be reviewed, 

judged and awarded. The awarded vendor(s) will be presented for approval to the 

Oroville Union High School District Board during the July Board 

meeting.https://www.ouhsd.org/board/meeting-agendas-minutes 

. The results will be announced following board approval on July 30, 2025. 

The successful submitter/respondent/vendor will be notified in writing (email). 

  

Please read this RFP carefully, as some of the listed items, terms, and conditions have 

changed. 

 

 

Thank you! 

OUHSD Nutrition Department 
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